
 Faculty Handbook Committee  

Minutes 

 

 

Date:  February 15, 2008  
Time:  1:30 p.m.  

Place:  Dolan, E244 

Attendance: Dwight, Bob, Sheila, Brenda, Marcy, Jackie.   

 

This was the seventh meeting of the 2007-2008 academic year. 

 

1. Minutes from 2/8 were amended and approved. 

2. The group discussed whether we should write a reply to David about his letter to 

Miles and copied to the Handbook Committee about administration’s apparent 

decision to continue using the present practice regarding the probation period despite 

its being contrary to the handbook.  Our concerns about this are already on record, 

but do we want to reiterate them? The committee agreed to send a letter to David. 

3. Bob will draft a letter and send it out to the committee for comments.  One thing we 

want to do is to correct David on the time frame he used in his letter to Miles. 

4. Bob placed a call to the University Counsel’s office to invite her to a meeting, but he 

has not yet received a reply. 

5. We have set 4/4 as a tentative meeting time with Fr. Niehoff. 

   


